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Bridges Prep News & Notes: Nov. 3, 2017 

From Dr. I’s desk … 

Applesauce learning: Last month, Mrs. 

Reed's class made homemade applesauce, 

completed an English/Language Arts 

lesson on adjectives, and graphed how 

the class voted on applesauce!  

It was an “a-peeling” lesson! 

Food Drive results! On behalf of Ameris Bank and our own Helping Hands, I want to thank 

the students, parents and staff for all the food that was donated.  We donated 2,222 pounds of food! 

This will help a lot of needy families and is another example of the generosity and compassion of the 

Bridges community.  The homerooms at each grade level that brought in the most food will get ice 

cream socials courtesy of Ameris Bank.  

Kindergarten  

Mrs. Converse's Homeroom 186 lbs 

1st Grade  

Mrs. Kent's Homeroom 102 lbs 

2nd Grade  

Mrs. Maichel's Homeroom 98 lbs 

3rd Grade  

Mrs. Tapia's Homeroom 83 lbs 

4th Grade  

Ms. Dyas's Homeroom 192 lbs 

5th Grade  

Mrs. Carney's Homeroom 106 lbs 

6th Grade  

Ms. Wilborn's Homeroom 41 lbs 

7th Grade  

Mrs. Chucta's Homeroom  98 lbs  

Upper School  

10 Grade 144 lbs

 

From the Board: Thank you to everyone who voted in our election for Bridges Prep Board of 

Directors. The ballot boxes were secured Monday afternoon and will be opened in public, and the 

ballots counted in public, at our next Board meeting set for Nov. 16. We hope you will join us to watch 

the tally and see who will be helping the Board for the next two years. 

 

Thank you to our PTO for sponsoring the Meet the Candidates Forum last month and to our 

Nominating Committee for keeping this whole process on track. Good candidates make good board 

members, who make us a stronger organization. 


